
January 7, 2021 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
If you have not done so already, please pick up your new theology books from the 
main office, Monday-Friday, 7:30 – 4:00. 
 
Seniors, it is time to submit your Senior Pictures and Baby Pictures for this year's 
yearbook.  The best way to submit a picture is to bring it to school or mail it in to Mrs. 
Ptacek.  She will scan them and return them to you.  Another way is to ask your 
photographer to send the senior photo via email to tptacek@routtcatholic.com in a 
resolution of at least 300dpi.  Most of the time when pictures are sent via email through 
a phone they are compressed and lose quality.  Those cannot be used in the 
yearbook.  However, if you can share a computer file that has a high quality it might 
work as well. Pictures are due March 1st.  If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact Mrs. Ptacek.  All pictures are subject to approval by the school. 
 
Happy half-birthday today, Ethan M., Aniya P. & Jayce W.!  
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January 6, 2021 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
If you have not done so already, please pick up your new theology books from the 
main office, Monday-Friday, 7:30 – 4:00. 
 
Seniors, it is time to submit your Senior Pictures and Baby Pictures for this year's 
yearbook.  The best way to submit a picture is to bring it to school or mail it in to Mrs. 
Ptacek.  She will scan them and return them to you.  Another way is to ask your 
photographer to send the senior photo via email to tptacek@routtcatholic.com in a 
resolution of at least 300dpi.  Most of the time when pictures are sent via email through 
a phone they are compressed and lose quality.  Those cannot be used in the 
yearbook.  However, if you can share a computer file that has a high quality it might 
work as well. Pictures are due March 1st.  If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact Mrs. Ptacek.  All pictures are subject to approval by the school. 
 
Happy half-birthday today, Cade E.! 
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January 5, 2021 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Welcome back to school and Happy New Year! 
 
Seniors, it is time to submit your Senior Pictures and Baby Pictures for this year's 
yearbook.  The best way to submit a picture is to bring it to school or mail it in to Mrs. 
Ptacek.  She will scan them and return them to you.  Another way is to ask your 
photographer to send the senior photo via email to tptacek@routtcatholic.com in a 
resolution of at least 300dpi.  Most of the time when pictures are sent via email through 
a phone they are compressed and lose quality.  Those cannot be used in the 
yearbook.  However, if you can share a computer file that has a high quality it might 
work as well. Pictures are due March 1st.  If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact Mrs. Ptacek.  All pictures are subject to approval by the school. 
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